

Kelly Tomblin Chief Executive Officer

April 10, 2023

Ms. Laura D. Prine City Clerk City Of El Paso 300 N. Campbell El Paso, Texas 79901

Dear Ms. Prine:

This is to advise that I have not had any lobbying activities or any expenses for and with City of El Paso officials for the period ending March 31, 2023. This letter is in lieu of a full lobby report as provided for by the City Lobby Ordinance.

Sincerely,

Kelly Tomblin

STATE OF TEXAS

COUNTY OF EL PASO

Sworn to and subscribed before me, by the said <u>Kelly Tomblin</u>, this the <u>10</u> day of April 2023, to certify which witness my hand and seal of office.

Valerie Pugh Executive Assistant
Signature of officer administering oath Print name of officer Title of officer

AFFIX NOTARY STAMP/SEAL

